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 Term 1 – Week 4 
   Thursday 22nd February 
 

Sydney comes to Mangere Bridge School Partnerships and Promises 

Student inquiry update 

Student’s participated in our school-
wide ‘Chalk it up’ afternoon last 
Wednesday. During this time they wrote 
their wonderings in chalk on the courts 
and then read each other's to see who 
was wondering about the same things as 
them. The next steps are to research 
their questions and draw conclusions. 
Ask your children about what their 
wonderings are and what they are going 
to do to figure out the answers!  

Sydney is a puppy. She is a girl. She 
is 5 months old. She has soft fur 
and long claws. Sydney is brown 
and white. When she is excited her 
tail moves fast. Sydney likes treats, 
snuggles, children and Whaea 
Emma’s couch. Sydney doesn’t like 
wet grass. 

By Inoke 

 

 

On Monday I saw a puppy in Room 
4 and she was so beautiful and it 
made me happy. I love puppies 
because they are so small and cute.  

 

By Mikayla 
 

On Monday a dog sniffed it’s way 
into our classroom. It was a tiny 
brownish looking dog. She taught us 
how to feed her and how to pick up 
after her. It was amazing and she 
made me feel happy. 

By Rua 

 

Illustration by Kymani 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Mangere Bridge School Newsletter          

Swimming Sports Notice 

Kia Ora Whanau, 
On Friday 2nd March (next week) we have our awesome MBS swimming sports.  This is just to remind you that 
Piwaiwaka whanau colour is YELLOW, Tui whanau colour is GREEN and Kereru whanau colour is 
PURPLE.  Could your child wear something that represents their whanau colour please  - shorts, tshirt, shoes, 
socks, hat, wig, headband, you can be as creative as you want! 
Please no coloured hairspray or paint on your child as we don’t want that in the pool. 
 

There will be more information about the organisation of the day coming soon. 
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Mangere Bridge Vipers Netball Club 
Registrations are now open for this 
upcoming netball season. Starting this 
year, we are open to all ages from Yr. 1 
right through to Adults. Intermediate and 
College games are played on a Friday night, 
Mini Vipers Saturday morning and Adults 
Saturday from 12.30pm. Vipers training 
days are Mondays and Thursdays.  For 
more information and to register please go 
to the Vipers 
website www.sporty.co.nz/mangerebridge
vipersnetballclub. Alternatively you can call 
Lesley,  our club Secretary on 021 
08208098 or 
email mbvipers15@outlook.com. Thank 
you Michelle Stanaway- President. 

 

 

We are now taking enrolments, 
come in and see us today for 
quality care and education for your 
family, we offer the best childcare 
rates in town! Call in to meet Lagi 
for a tour of our beautiful purpose-
built centre. 2 Domain Rd, 
Mangere Bridge, Ph: 09 – 6221852. 
Family recommendations will 
receive a $50 countdown voucher.  

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

Health Notice 

Strep throat 
We have had a few children at school 
confirmed to have Strep Throat in the last 
couple of days. Could we please ask you to 
keep your children at home if they're unwell, 
and we strongly urge you to get all sore 
throats checked at the doctors, or with our 
school nurse Hayley. 

 
Strep throat is contagious and it is important 
that it is treated. 
 

 
 

COMING EVENTS 

TERM 1 

Week 4 
Fri 23 Feb Assembly hosted by 

Room 13 

Week 5 
Tues 27 Feb BOT Hui at 6.00pm 

Fri 2 Mar School Swimming 
Sports Day 

Week 6 
Mon 5 Mar Powhiri for New 

students at 9.15am 

Thurs 8 Mar Whanau Goal setting 
evening 

Fri 9 Mar Assembly hosted by 
Room 6 

 

PTA News/Notices 

 The PTA needs your help 

on Friday 2nd March to serve 

and cook amazing sausages to 

feed our future Olympians. If 

you can help please email 

Carlene 

on carlenemtaia@gmail.com. 

Any time you can offer is 

appreciated.  

 

A special welcome to the newest members of our School that have started in Term 1 2018 

Evol Milford to Room 1, Romeo Mataele-Levi, Anaru Miru and P.J  Poloma to Room 2, Jaylan Ruha to Room 3, 

Taziel Whaanga-Aiono and Cairo Karika to Room 4, Mo’utafu’ua Lea’aetalafo’ou to Room 5, Grace Sanisitou to 

Room 6, Spencer Murphy-Moka, Samiuela Tamo’ua and Leyton Halls to Room 7, Jayvian Bowen to Room 8, 

Kaitlyn Cecil-Kuki, Teraina Miru for Room 9, Si’u Tofilau to Room 10, Vaitea Crocombe-Ama, Reyos Vaine and 

Tokai Lea’aetalafo’ou to Room 12, Leroy Laurao, John Saili and Paige Cross to Room 13, Nadya Demarchi to 

Room 14, Patricia Bocaya and Yolanda Tamo’ua to Room 15, Edward Walter, Sabrina Kolio, Detroit Rawiri, 

Walter Tawha, Dresean King, Layla Wong Tung, E J Puna, Sina Va’ai-Tupai, Aihana Tamoaieta, Losana Hausia, 

Terry Miru, and Audrina O’Connell to Room 17, Elise Halls, Ezekiel Ruka-Feau, Finn Johston, Hannah Salmon, 

Aliyah Cecil-Kuki, Georgia Keki, Jovii Ah Fook Palu, Taro Kamiya, Rocky Cornes, Keira-Lane Tamotoa, Mikey Jenks 

and Charlie Kriletich to Room 18 
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